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June 11th  

Monthly Business 

Meeting 

Market on Main  

Please join us for our Monthly Business Meeting 
on Thursday, June 11th 

Guest speaker:  

To be announced  

 When: Thursday, Jun 11, 2015 

 Where: Market on Main 
535 Main Ave SW 
Hickory, NC  28602 

 
Social Hour: 5:30 - 6:30 PM 

 
Dinner & Meeting: 6:30 PM 

 

PLEASE REGISTER/RSVP NO LATER 
THAN TUESDAY, June 9th !  

Bring a guest/potential member! 

  

Register online at: 

www.pcea-catawbavalley.org 

 

Professional 
Construction Estimators 
Association 
Catawba Valley Chapter 

PCEA-Catawba Valley Chapter 
PO Box 547 
Hickory, NC  28603 
www.pcea-catawbavalley.org 
 

Email: pcea-catawbavalley@charter.net 
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HEALTH & HAPPINESS 
 

 

Please send any Health & Happiness to Rick 

Frady, Catawba County Building Inspections 

rfrady@catawbacountync.gov 
CONGRATULATIONS  

 
Perhaps the most coveted award given by PCEA is the "Rudolph J. 

Barns Award" for the National Estimator of the Year.  This award 

is given annually to the person who has gone above & beyond at 
the National level to contribute to the success of PCEA.  This year's 

recipient is our own Randall Williams!   
 

Randall is the General Manager of Midstate Contractors, Inc. in 

Hickory. He has been a member of the Catawba Valley Chapter for 
13 years and has served in numerous officer and committee chair 

positions, both at the local chapter and national levels, including the 
National President in 2010-2011.  Randall currently serves on the 

PCEA National Board of Directors as the National Director for the 

Catawba Valley Chapter. 
 

Please join us in congratulating Randall for receiving this well-
deserved award!! 

 

 

  

UPCOMING PCEA 

EVENTS 

June 11th ---Monthly 

Business Meeting  

July 9th ---Monthly 

Business Meeting 

August 13th—Annual 

Steak on the Lake 
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Kenneth N. Houston Memorial Scholarship 

 

Professional Construction Estimators Association of 
America (P.C.E.A.) has 
announced the winners of this year's Kenneth N. 
Houston Memorial 
Scholarships.  
 
Jamen Beck of Hickory will receive an award of $1,000.  He is a senior at 
St. Stephen High School and will be studying Civil Engineering at NC State 
University.  He is the son of Tammy Beck. 
 
John Joseph Battiston, III of Hickory will receive an award of $1,000.  He 
is a senior at Hickory Christian Academy and will be studying architecture 
at Virginia Polytechnic Institute and State University.  He is the son of 
Dr. and Mrs. John Battiston, Jr. of Hickory. 
 
Matthew Stephen Benfield of Hickory will receive an award of $1,000.  He is 
studying Civil Engineering at UNC-Charlotte and is the son of Brad and 
Sharon Benfield of Hickory. 
 
Nicolas Steven Tessener of Hudson is a senior at South Caldwell High School 
and will be studying civil engineering at NC State University.  He is the 
son of Nicole Harris and will receive an award of $1,000. 
 
PCEA awards scholarships each year to students entering construction-related 
careers.  PCEA membership is made up of construction professionals including 
general contractors, designers, material suppliers, sub-contractors, and 
construction financial specialist. 
 
The scholarships are named in memory Kenneth N. Houston who served as 
chapter president and was active in the association's educational 
activities.  Mr. Houston, who had owned and operated Anderson Sprinkler 
Company of Hickory, died in 1994. 
 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 

Board of Directors Meeting Dates 
(Please Save these Dates) 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

J u n e  3 r d   

J u n e  2 4 t h  

J u l y  2 9 t h  

A u g u s t  2 6 t h   

PCEA - Catawba Valley Chapter 
PO Box 547 
Hickory, NC  28603 

 
 


